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June 19, 2013
Dr. Orly Taitz
29839 Santa Margarita
Suite 100

Rancho Santa Margarita, California 92688
Dear Dr. Taitz:

This is to acknowledge receipt of your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request which
was received by the Treasury Inspector General for Tax Administration (TIGTA) on

July 16, 2013. Specifically, you are requesting specific documents pertaining to your
complaint sent to TIGTA on May 15, 2013.

In response to your request for a fee waiver, we considered the information you
provided and determined that we cannot grant your request. The disclosure of the
records requested will not contribute significantly to the public's understanding of
government operations or activities. You may appeal this decision within thirty-five (35)
days from the date of this letter. Your appeal must be in writing and signed by you. The
appeal letter should be clearly marked “FOIA Appeal of Fee Waiver Request.” Please

address the envelope as follows:

Freedom of Information Act Appeal Re: Fee Waiver
Treasury Inspector General for Tax Administration
Office of Chief Counsel

City Center Building

1401 H Street, NW, Suite 469

Washington, DC 20005

If you have any questions, please contact Program Analyst Monica Frye at (202) 622-
2738 or monica.frye@tigta.treas.gov and refer to Disclosure File # 2013-FOI-00248,

Sincerely,
MWMIJME
Monica Frye

(For) Amy P. Jones
Disclosure Officer



